

The Returned & Services League of Australia
Western Australian Branch Inc.
Harvey RSL Sub-branch
9 Butcherbird Road
HARVEY WA 6220



13th November 2023

Mr Dean Pfitzner Principal West Australian Agriculture College Mornington Road WOKULUP WA 6221

Dear Mr Pfitzner,

Reference: Harvey RSL Sub-branch Remembrance Day Service.

On behalf of the Harvey RSL Sub-Branch, I would like to thank your students for their attendance at our Remembrance Day commemorative service on Saturday, 11th November last.

The youth contingent attending our ceremony was much appreciated, their turnout, demeaner and involvement in the service was much appreciated.

This involvement with youth and the support we got from outside the RSL went a long way to ensuring the event ran smoothly and we received a good response from those in attendance.

We hope we can look forward to your continued support for our Anzac Day commemorative service in April 2024.

Yours sincerely,

L E Fraser MBE, OAM

Chair

Harvey RSL Sub-branch

L. E. Frases

Special Functions Committee